THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 13, 2018

Dr. Rita Luthra
Longmeadow, Massachusetts

Dear Dr. Luthra,

Thank you for your thoughtful suggestions on how to address
important issues facing our Nation. I am honored to work on
behalf of all Americans to grow our economy, protect our citizens,
and strengthen American leadership around the world.

When America is united, there is no challenge too great. Together
we will prosper, and we will get the job done. Thank you again for

your suggestions.

Sincerely,

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON, DC 20500

Dr. Rita Luthra
31 Ely Way
Longmeadow, Massachusetts 01106



